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From:
Sent: 01 August 2024 11:51
To: Planning
Subject: 3/2024/0525

 ❚❛❜ External Email 
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 
 
Dear Mr Taylor 
I would like to add one photograph which shows  
on the council grass verge on the opposite side  to where he says he conducts all his business from If 
he was to have the ability to have all his contracting vehicles and equipment on site and allow access for lorries 
delivering his metal fabrication work, he would have to clear and hardcore the whole site. 
Please can I ask if the parish council are aware / have been consulted about his application and the implication it has 
for future applications, the footpath access and the safety of the site Kind regards  
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